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June 18, 2020
Dear Costco Member,
Costco records indicate that between November 1, 2017 and December 10, 2019 you purchased a Bevelle 9

Drawer Dresser included in bedroom sets (Costco item number 562864, 562807, 562862, 562858, 562860,
562796, 562865, 562859, 562863, 562801, 562861, 562857) or as a standalone unit (1120512).
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In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (“CPSC”), Modus Furniture is conducting a
voluntary product recall to correct a potential tip-over and entrapment hazard.

The recalled dressers are unstable if the mirror is not installed, posing serious tip-over and entrapment hazards
that can result in death or injuries to children. The dressers do not comply with one of the performance
requirements of the U.S. voluntary industry standard (ASTM 2057-17). The tip-over restraint kits do not comply
with the performance requirements of the U.S. voluntary industry standard (F3096-14)

This recall involves dressers manufactured between November 2017 and February 2019. To determine date of
manufacture, locate the white label on the back of the dresser, near the top right. If the date of manufacture is
between November 2017 and February 2019 your dresser is included in the recall. Dressers manufactured
after February 2019 are not included in this recall.
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If your dresser was manufactured between November 2017 and February 2019, please contact Modus
Furniture immediately. Keep children away from the dresser until repair is completed.

To request a free replacement tip over restraint visit https://www.modusfurniture.com/recall/ or contact
Modus Furniture at 888-859-2129 from 7:30 am to 4:30 pm Pacific Time Monday through Friday. You may also
request free one-time in-home installation of a tip over restraint.




